
 

 

 

Castle Cary Primary School 

Castle Cary Primary School, Park Street, Castle Cary, Somerset  

BA7 7EH 

Email: admin.castlecary@acexcellence.co.uk 

Headteacher: Sarah Martin B.Ed. (Hons) 
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Dear Parents, 

How nice to see some dry and sunny weather this week! I have to say the children have 

been making the most of it and have really been enjoying our fabulous space at playtimes.  

They have all been working so hard on their current learning experiences too and I have 

seen some fabulous journals which the children have been sharing with real pride. 

We have welcomed 4 new members to Turtle class this week as the chicks have been 

hatching much to everyone’s delight! We await the arrival of our butterflies in Sea Otter 

class anxiously! 

Classes for September 

Next Wednesday morning will be transition day when the Year 6 children will visit their 

secondary schools for the day and our children will visit their new classes for the 

morning. In September our structure will be slightly different as we will have single age 

classes for much of the school apart from year 4 and 5 where our numbers will not allow 

this. 

The structure of the school will be: 

EYFS 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Year 3 

Year 4 and 5 

Year 4 and 5 

Year 6 

There will be a ParentMail sent out on Wednesday informing you of the class teachers 

for each class.  

Snack Shack 

Thank you to the couple of people who volunteered to help out with Snack Shack. We 

still need a few more helpers for it to run regularly so please let the office know if you 

can help. You can bring little ones in when you are helping! 

Website 

Our new website is now live at https://www.castlecaryschool.org 

There is lots of new information on the website about ACE and the curriculum so 

please take time to look at it. This is where much information will be uploaded and 

dates, calendars etc. It looks lovely and we hope to add more photos and information 

to it going into next year. 

Cricket 

Well done to the year 5/6 children who went to Ansford to the cricket tournament 

yesterday. Mr Hillier was impressed with your skills and sportsmanship. The team won 

one game and lost 2 games but played well throughout and most of all enjoyed 

themselves! 

Road Safety Talks 

On Monday the classes are all having a workshop about Road Safety. This is an 

important part of their education in keeping themselves safe so please do talk about it 

with them when they get home! 

https://www.castlecaryschool.org/


 

 

School Council Mufti 

The school council have chosen Cary Cares as their charity for this year and would like 

to raise some money by having a Mufti day on Thursday next week. Please can children 

bring their cash donations into their class teacher. 

Things happening in our community 

 
                         

Key dates for your diary 

24.6.24 Road Safety talks 

26.6.24 KS2 Rounders at Ansford 

27.6.24 Mufti – Cary Cares Collection (School Council chosen charity) 

28.6.24 INSET 

1.7.24 INSET 

2.7.24 Athletics tournament at Ansford 

2.7.24 Assessment week 

w/b 2.7.24 Reports come home 

3.7.24 Parents evening 

3.7.24 Transition morning (Year 6 transition day) 

8.7.24 OPAL celebration session 10:30 

8.7.24 Assessment week 

9.7.24 Y1 Athletics at Ansford 

11.7.24 Year 6 sports day at Ansford 

11.7.24 Okehampton Residential meeting 3:30pm (Year 5 currently) 

12.7.24 Cary’s Got Talent 

15.7.24 Music concert 

16.7.24 ACE Olympics at Exeter Stadium KS2 

18.7.24 Year 6 performance 6pm 

22.7.24 Sports Day at 9:30 

22.7.24 Year 6 leaver’s picnic 6:30pm – 8:00pm 

23.7.24 Year 6 Leaver’s assembly 2pm 

24.7.24 INSET 



 

 

 

 
Starfish – Rosie Lock 

Sea Otter – Amy Purchase 

Turtle – Eliza Matthews 

Octopus – Raia Archer 

Dolphin – Leela Caren 

Jellyfish – Poppy Hobson 

Swordfish – Sienna Harwood 

Head teacher’s award – Emily Harris  

 

Sarah Martin 

 

 

Please remember to use this notification if your 

child is feeling under the weather when you bring 

them to school so we can keep an eye on them! 

 


